
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
REPORTS 

All school reports went 
home this week and as 
mentioned in the letter 
that accompanied these, 
parents can make contact 
with class teachers should 
they wish to make an 
appointment to discuss 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎΦ  
 
P&C Parent Representatives Meeting 

Representatives met with me this week to explore 
the values and beliefs they consider to be 
important at the school.  The parents participated in a workshop and contributed ideas that will be 

shared with staff at the School Development Day at the start of 
Term Three. 
 
Staff are reviewing our values and beliefs about teaching. Through 
the work of committees, they will consider the ideas promoted by 
parents. Thank you to all parents who gave up their time to be 
involved. 
 
These Class Rep and Principal meetings will continue next term and 
will be listed on the term planner that will go home at the start of 
term.  

 
REVIEW UPDATE 

Members of the Project Management Group together with Chairs of the committees are preparing 
plans to address the improvements we wish to make and have attended half day workshops related 
to Change Management and the planning process required to address improvement strategies. 
 
The first formal committee meetings were held on Wednesday. All groups are keen to progress the 
agendas before them and staff are working to a schedule in order to meet set deadlines. 
 
Professional learning for staff has been planned for staff on the School Development Day. Mrs 
Danuta Doherty will be working with staff and will have the support of colleagues from the South 
Metro Regional Office. 
 
Long Service Leave 

Mrs Van Trigt will be absent the first week of Term Three as she is taking an extended break to clear 
long service leave.  Mrs Vicki Shepherdson is also taking long service leave in second semester so we 
wish her well as she enjoys an extended break. Thank you for the wonderful art work you undertake 
with the students, Mrs Shepherdson. 

Important Dates 

Fri  29 June 
LAST DAY OF TERM 
Newsletter 

School Holidays Saturday 30 June ς Monday 16 July 

Mon  16 July No Schoolς Staff Development Day 

Tues  17 July Term 3 COMMENCES 

Fri  20 July Newsletter and Term Planner 

Mon 23 July Edu-Dance rehearsals commence 

WEEKLY 

Keyboard Every Monday  

Uniform Shop  
 

Monday 8.15 to 8.45am 
Friday 2.45pm to 3.15pm 

 Canteen 
Fridays Only 
Orders to be in by 10am Thursday 

School Banking Wednesday  8.20am 

29 June 2018 



 

 

 
The replacement for Mrs Shepherdson has not been finalised yet with staffing. I will inform parents 
early in Term 3. 
 
TERM BREAK 

The two-week break starts today. Students do not return to school  
until Tuesday 17 July. 
 
I hope all families enjoy a safe and happy holiday period.  
 

Cathy OõDea 

Principal 
 

NOTES FROM ADMIN 

Late arrivals 
The school day commences at 8:50am.  Students who arrive at school after 9am must come to the office 
before proceeding to class.  
 
Students need to see Administration staff when they arrive, they then receive a late pass to give to their 
class teacher.  
 
 
Lost and Found 
If any of these items belong to you or your 
child please contact the school office.  
 
 
 
 

KINDY AND PRE-PRIMARY APPLICATIONS FOR 2019 
 
Applications for enrolment in 2019 close on Friday 20 July 

A reminder that applications for 2019 Kindy and Pre-primary close on Friday 20 July.   
If your child is: 

¶ turning 4 between 1 July 2018 ς 30 June 2019 they are able to commence Kindy in 2019.  

¶ turning 5 between 1 July 2018 ς 30 June 2019 they are due to commence compulsory pre-primary 

in 2019.  

For students currently enrolled in Kindy, please ensure to return your Pre-primary enrolment forms with 
proof of your address by 20th July. 
 
  



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

HONOUR CERTIFICATES 
 

Senior School   19 June 2018 
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Junior School   26 June 2018 
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TRASH FREE TUESDAYS 
 

Pack trash free lunch boxes every Tuesday! 

Hi,  
LΩƳ WǳƭƛŜǘǘŜΣ ǊƻƻƳ моΩǎ нлму YƛŘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΦ Wǳǎǘ ŦƻǊ 
a second I want you to imagine a school without 
plastic waste. I want to build a global movement, 
starting within our school that reduces plastic.  

You can be a part of this initiative by participating 
in Trash Free Tuesday. This means - reducing the 
amount of plastic you bring to school on Tuesdays. 
LǘΩǎ Ŝŀǎȅ! All you need to do is use reusable 
containers rather than the harmful cling wrap we 
often use. Plastic takes 100 years to 
decompose. It is harmful to the 
ŜƴǾƛǊƻƴƳŜƴǘΦ [ŜǘΩǎ ƳŀƪŜ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
and the environment we live in a 
safer place. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EAGLES MASCOT - RICK THE ROCK VISIT 
 

The school received a visit from the EaglesΩ mascot ς Rick the Rock 
on Monday 18th June.  Students were very excited to meet Rick the 
Rock at a special assembly.  

  



 

 

 



 

 

ICT  
 
Students in Year 1 to Year 6 have been participating in coding activities. Here are some examples of 
different levels of work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 Code.org 
 

Year 2 Code.org 
 

Year 3 Code.org 
 

Year 4 Scratch.mit 
Tutorials 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 
Scratch.mit - Create 

 



 

 

P & C NEWS 
Follow us on Facebook - Lathlain Primary School P&C to keep up to date on all things P&C related 

 

P&C QUIZ NIGHT UPDATE 
 

It's time to go back to the 80s and come along to Lathlain Primary School's  
Totally Awesome 80s Quiz Night. 

Join us on Saturday 4th August. Doors open at 6:30pm with questions starting 7pm. 

There will be awesome games, raffles, a silent auction and spot prizes throughout the night, including for 
best dressed. Questions will be a mix of general and 80s themed.  

Don't worry about bringing snacks, pre-order your $10 per person dinner platter for the night. Platters for 
2, 4 and 8 are available and can be ordered online. 

The event is not BYO. Credit facilities will be available. 

у ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǇŜǊ ǘŀōƭŜΣ Ϸнл ǇŜǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ōǳǘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ Ŧǳƭƭ ǘŀōƭŜΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 
lathlainfundraising@gmail.com 

Book a table and platters online at http://www.trybooking.com/WDXK 

 

RAFFLE PRIZES 

Raffle tickets went home with students on Monday. All families are in with a chance to win one of four 
awesome prizes, with the raffle being drawn at the Quiz Night on 4 August. More tickets can be picked up 
at the front office. 
 
1st Prize ς hƴŜ ƴƛƎƘǘΩǎ ŀŎŎƻƳƳƻŘŀǘƛƻƴ ŀǘ /Ǌƻǿƴ aŜǘǊƻǇƻƭ tŜǊǘƘ όǾŀƭǳŜ Ϸорлύ 
2nd Prize ς Two vouchers for iFly Perth (value $218) 
3rd Prize ς Gift pack from Toys in the Park including $130 voucher (value $170) 
4th Prize ς Delissimo celebration hamper (value $150) 
 

SPONSORS 

We have some amazing prizes coming in and we would like to send out a huge thank you to the following 
supporters who have given us donations to date. Thank you to the following businesses for their support. 
 

¶ Cherrybomb Beauty Parlour 

¶ Green Bunch  

¶ The Park Centre (Hawaiian) 

¶ Pets + Vets - Lathlain 

Veterinary Clinic 

¶ Matthew Landers Florist  

¶ Ms Demeanour Boutique  

¶ NPB Security  

¶ The Jungle Bod Squad  

¶ Toys in the Park  

¶ White Lily Home and Gift  

¶ The Yoga Tree Perth 

 

 

  

mailto:lathlainfundraising@gmail.com
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FWDXK&h=AT27eSFSOThDHhgkkOUygbEJIAJG8EgSIbrrNL1GddKyo3_SBM1mxH66WXUCJAQuHCGUIRr_PmZfknHE0F-z9Il5WAxf6AF9WX4-XhDs-89W-pVgZQdN4vdl8FJ7UIUk&s=1


 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 
Canteen Orders due by 10am Thursdays 
Please ensure canteen orders, both cash and online (using Quickclik), are placed by 10am Thursdays.  
 
Canteen needs your volunteer help  

We're using SignUp.com, a new online platform that makes it so easy for everyone. 

Thank you so much to the 5 fantastic people who have signed up so far, but with more than 400 families at 
Lathlain we can do better. 

BEFORE YOUR HOLIDAYS START PLEASE SIGN IN AND ENSURE YOUR CANTEEN STAYS OPEN 

Here's how it works in 3 easy steps: 

1) Click this link to see ƻǳǊ ά/ŀƴǘŜŜƴ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ {ƛƎƴ¦Ǉέ on SignUp.com: http://signup.com/go/gMvLhxx 
2) Review the DATES AND TIMES listed and choose the spot(s) you like that are free. 
3) Sign up! It's Easy - you will NOT need to register an account or keep a password on SignUp.com. 
Note: SignUp.com does not share your email address with anyone.  

Remember that the canteen is run by the volunteers of the P & C and relies on us to remain viable. 

Any queries lathlaincanteen@gmail.com or ring parent volunteers on the canteen committee, Michelle 
Colthart (0417997614) or Tanya Skidmore (0417990445). 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 
 

Current Opening Hours: 

Monday Morning  8.15am - 8.45am (sharp). 
Friday Afternoon 2.45pm - 3.15pm. 
During school terms only 

 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

 
Running Clinic ï Sprints & Relay Holiday Program 

 
Let our coaches ï winners from HBF Run & City to Surf, 
teach your children correct running technique and posture 
for Sprints & Relays. Suitable for Year 1 to 6. 
 
Every Wednesday, 4 & 11 July 2018 
9 - 10am 
Fee: $25/child (payable by bank transfer) 
Venue: John McMillan Park ï  
East Vict Park, Sussex St. 
 
Registration link:  
https://goo.gl/forms/LFiS7t5kTz1LMdq52 
 
For more info, contact: 
E: info@letsrunperth.com or text: 0402784225 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/letsrunperth/  

https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fgo%2FgMvLhxx&data=02%7C01%7Cnicole.ostermeyer%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cae3a4653a5194a1e4c6f08d5d344051f%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C1%7C636647211456093195&sdata=cg6F7vfRrbH7felnTTtlGLY02saEv%2BJzuXuVpLR0%2F0k%3D&reserved=0
mailto:lathlaincanteen@gmail.com
https://goo.gl/forms/LFiS7t5kTz1LMdq52
https://goo.gl/forms/LFiS7t5kTz1LMdq52
https://www.facebook.com/letsrunperth


 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS cont. 

 
 
 


